

Est. 1399

eacon Hose Co. No. 1



35 North Main Street * Beacon Falls, Connecticut 06403 Telephone (203) 729-1470 * Fax (203) 723-2209 * www.beaconhose.com

February 1, 2022

Gerard Smith, 1st Selectman Town of Beacon Falls 10 Maple Avenue Beacon Falls, CT 06403

Re: Monthly Activity Report for January 2022

Dear 1st Selectman Smith,

During the month of January 2022, Beacon Hose Company No. 1 responded to the following calls:

EMS

Calls: 108 Transports: 71 Refusals: 10 Lift Assists: 11 Cancel Enroute: 9 No Medical: 4 DOA: 1

No Contact: 2

Mutual Aid Given: 25 (4 Seymour, 4 Waterbury, 1 Oxford, 3 Bethany and 12 Naugatuck)

Mutual Aid Received: 1 from Seymour

Training: Cardiac Emergencies and ESO Charting

Fire

Calls: 18

Fuel burner/boiler malfunction, fire confined: 1

Motor vehicle accident with injuries: 3 Motor vehicle accident with no injuries: 6

CO detector activation, no CO: 1

CO detector activation due to malfunction: 1 Alarm system activation, no fire-unintentional: 1 Smoke detector activation, no fire – unintentional: 1



Est. 1899

Beacon Hose Co. No. 1



35 North Main Street * Beacon Falls, Connecticut 06403 Telephone (203) 729-1470 * Fax (203) 723-2209 * www.beaconhose.com

No incident found upon arrival: 1 Smoke scare, odor of smoke: 1

Power line down: 1 Water or steam leak: 1

Standby/Mutual Aid: 2 (Naugatuck and Seymour)

Trainings: Bloodborne/Airborne Pathogens and Haz-Mat Awareness Refresher, Search and Rescue, SCBA, Compressor Training and Truck Check

Department Activities

Assist with Naugatuck Food Drive Storm Standby

Respectfully submitted by,

0

Brian DeGeorge, Fire Chief

cc: Michael Krensky, 2nd Selectman Christopher Bielik, 3rd Selectman



Town of Beacon Falls Office of the Fire Marshal



10 Maple Ave Beacon Falls, CT 06403 (475) 777-6020 Fire Marshal Brian DeGeorge Deputy Fire Marshal Cal Brennan

Gerry Smith First Selectman 10 Maple Ave Beacon Falls, CT 06403

February 5, 2022

First Selectman Smith,

Below is a report from the Fire Marshal's Office for the Month of January.

Ansonia Steel-Annual Inspection

Multiple meetings with New Harvest and on-site visits

808 South Main Street- Plan review

10 North Main Street- Office review with Property Manager

20 North Main Street- Annual Inspection

Installed Knox Box key for Police Department

180 Cedar Lane- Underground tank inquiry

Renew blasting permit for HI Stone/Blastech

Any questions or concerns please contact me directly.

Respectfully,

Fire Marshal Brian DeGeorge